
State of Florida 

DATE: February 5,2001 

TO: Division of Records and Reporting 

Docket No. 000327-WS Buffalo Bluff Utilities, Inc. 

FROM: Ryan Fitch (Professional Accountant) kF 
RE: 

Attached is an audio tape of the customer meeting held October 18,2000, for a staff assisted 
rate case for Buffalo Bluff Utilities, Inc. I need a copy of this tape made for the working file and the 
original copy needs to be filed with the docket file in records and reporting. When the copy is 
complete I will come down there and pick it up, my phone number is 3-4928, E-mail 
rfi tch @ psc. state. fl .us. 

Thanks, 

Cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Rendell) 


